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NEW SECOND FLOOR ADDITION and  
FIRST FLOOR RENOVATIONS  

 
  Chicago, Illinois   
 

DRAWINGS NOT TO SCALE 
  
 

FRONT ELEVATION  - NEW 
 

FRONT ELEVATION - EXISTING 
 

A new second floor is added to 
an existing brick bungalow 
style, which makes use of the 
existing stucco and half-
timbering style of the front and 
side gables. New open stairs, 
with ample light and 
ventilation provided, lead to 
the second floor spaces that 
include a Master Bath and 
second Bath. The new Master 
Bedroom, two Bedrooms  and 
Dressing Room upstairs are 
provide with generous vaulted 
ceilings. Extensive renovation 
of the first floor includes a 
remodeled bathroom, a kitchen 
with a more suitable and 
efficient  layout, and new 
vaulted ceilings at the living 
room. 

SIDE ELEVATION  - NEW 
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NEW SECOND FLOOR ADDITION and  
FIRST FLOOR RENOVATIONS  

 
  Chicago, Illinois   
 

DRAWINGS NOT TO SCALE 
  
 

SECOND FLOOR PLAN - NEW 
 

FIRST FLOOR PLAN - NEW 
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